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Parks Department 

Memo 
To: PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD/TREE BOARD 

From: Curt J. Nedved Parks Manager 

CC: Jennifer Wills 

Date: 9-13-18 / 10-12-18 

Re: BOARD REPORT FOR THE PERIOD OF SEPTEMBER 13TH 2018 
THROUGH OCTOBER 12TH   2018 

 

TREE BOARD REPORT 

 
• Removed 63 trees 

• Machine ground 109 stumps 

• Chipped brush and hauled debris at Golf course 

• Completed 7 site inspections 

• Responded to 3 afterhours calls   

• Pruned 122 trees   

• Water truck, gator bags and hand watered 587 trees 

• Have pulled gator bags and finished water truck work  

• Responded to many requests for tent caterpillar control  

• City View project started with removals and stump grinding complete 

• First 2 loads of trees have been delivered for fall planting 
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 PARKS BOARD REPORT 

•  Mowing routes have become combination of 
turf mowing and leaf mulching  

• Softball field preparation has finally ended for 
the season 

• Fields have started to be winterized   
• Color baskets along Commerce have been 

removed 
• Security Company has been cancelled for 

winter closing of the Rest rooms and Japanese 
Island 

• Rest room and trash routes will continue 
through the winter 7 days per week 

• Parks have been weed whipped and edged  
• Fall weed control continues at Lake, medians 

and ROW’s 
• 11 sharps collected from Park areas this period 
• Leaf mulching continues via large area mowers 
• 3 leaf vacuums have started Park area leaf 

cleanup 
• 23 Vandalism work orders with costs of $3950 

this period 
• Kellogg Playground install complete 
• Fall playground inspections have are close to 

complete 

• Fall aeration has started 
• North end of Lake fountain was removed to 

replace motor and pump 
• Homeless population at Parks has increased  
• Homeless camps cleaned daily  
• Have assisted with RA Long project electrical 

and irrigation portions 
• Fall clean up and organization of both Roy 

Morse and main shop areas 
• Christmas bulbs have been ordered and 

inspections of equipment has started 
• Training received on playground inspections 

and repair 
• Delivered materials to Dog Park for work party 
• Moles have reappeared due to rains received 
• Door at Elks Memorial bent away from hinges 
• Slide entry at Hoehne playground destroyed 
• Tennant Way planters have been weeded  
• Fall fertilization of shrub beds has been 

completed 
• Picnic tables have been removed from parks 

and are in storage
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